
We are very happy to be back in the salon and seeing everyone! As always, sanitation has been our main 
priority in the salon so we would like to inform you of some changes we have made for the safety of our 
clients and staff. 
 
-We love seeing everyone, but at this time, we ask that you refrain from coming into the salon unless you have an appointment. 
If you would like to make an appointment please go to www.vagaro.com/jmariessalon  or call 410-549-0500 and leave a 
message. If you need to purchase a retail product, please call or email us and we will have it ready for curbside pick up. We will 
bring it out to you. 
 
-We ask that you come to your appointment alone and with minimal belongings. Only one guest per stylists will be allowed in 
the salon at a time. If you have multiple members of your family receiving services, we ask that they wait in the car until it’s 
their turn. If you are bringing a child in for a service only one adult will be allowed in the salon with that child during that time. 
 
-Unfortunately we will not be providing beverages at this time. 
 
-Your stylist will be wearing a mask and a face shield. They will sanitize their equipment, station and surrounding area after 
every client.  
 
-We will offer disposable gowns and capes. 
 
-We will not be providing any Blow Dry Services at this time 
 
What to expect when you arrive: 
 
-When you arrive, please text the salon 410-549-0500 with your name and that you have arrived. When your stylist is ready for 
you they will respond back to greet you at the door. 
 
-You will need to wear a mask when entering the salon, if you do not have one, one will be provided. 
 
-You will be asked to use hand sanitizer or wear gloves during your visit. 
 
-We will ask you to answer a questionnaire for the safety of ourselves and others. 
 
-We will take your temperature with a touch free thermometer. In the event of a temperature of 100.4 or higher, you will be 
asked to reschedule your appointment. 
 
Unfortunately Due to Governor Hogan's order, we will not be providing esthetic or nail services at this 
time. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation and patience during this time and we look forward to seeing you at 
your appointment! Stay up to date by checking our website www.jmariessalon.com, Facebook page and 
Instagram. 


